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Hainford Newsletter 

 
Welcome back after what I hope was an enjoyable Easter break. It has been pleasing to see so much 
sunshine for the first week and children have really enjoyed the opportunity to play on the school field. 
We look forward to a successful summer term and hopefully being able to offer a wider range of 
opportunities and events as the term progresses. 
 
Staffing 
Ms Emma Lyndsey our Teaching Assistant will be leaving Hainford Primary school next Friday (23rd) for 
a new exciting career opportunity. We wish her well on her new adventure though we are of course 
sad to see such a valued member of our team depart.  
We would also like to wish our MSA Ms S Bedder good luck as she starts her maternity leave today. We 
have welcomed Ms S Snowling as both an MSA and a teaching assistant to primarily support class 1 this 
term. We are also delighted to confirm that Mrs A Landles will be able to continue supporting in class 1 
for the summer term. 
 
Parent Consultations (Assertive Mentoring) 
Thank you to all parents/carers who have already signed up. We look forward to seeing you at your 
allocated time for your 10 minute meeting. There will be no Assertive Mentoring sheets for these 
meetings due to the disruption caused by the recent school lockdown. Meetings will focus on how 
successfully your child/children have initially settled back into ‘normal’ school, their attitude to 
learning and any plans/interventions for the summer term. If you have yet to sign-up please contact 
the office as soon as possible. 
 
School Communication: 
Please note that now that we have successfully reintegrated back into ‘normal’ school life, all 
electronic communication, (aside from commenting on your child/children’s learning) should be sent to the 
school office and not sent using other channel such as Teams / Seesaw / Tapestry directly to teachers. 
These accounts may not be regularly monitored and are intended to be used to share pupil’s work with 
you at home or communicate specific class news.  
All other communication must be sent to the school’s email address at: office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk.  
 
 
 
 
 

Hainford VC Primary School 
Hope, Compassion & Responsibility 
Newton Road 
Hainford 
Norwich   
NR10 3BQ 
Head of School: Mr Paul Cross 
Telephone: 01603 898359 
Email: office@hainford.norfolk.sch.uk 

Web: www.harnserfed.co.uk  
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Let’s Celebrate! 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Summer Term 
April 2021 
19th Parental Consultations via Teams  
21st Parental Consultations via Teams 
 
May 2021 
6th Reception hearing and vision check 
17th Class and Yr6 leavers photographs 
 

Half Term: 31st May to 4th June 
June 2021 
18th Class 3: Shakespeare Workshop  - A play in a day 

 
Thank you for all your support  

 
 

The ‘Value for Life’ this half-term is: Respect and Reverence 
A Christian Perspective on Respect and Reverence:  
The nature of God, as revealed in the Bible, presents all people with a choice. Those whose response is one of 
respect are acknowledging God’s greatness, authority and involvement in the world. This will extend to respect 
for the created order, including humanity made in the image of God. Reverence takes this response a step 
further and will include aspects of worship such as awe and wonder, surrender and sacrifice.  

As a school, we will be looking at how children show their respect for each other and adults in the 
school community. We will look at how children are encouraged to value and respect their own and 
other people’s belongings and the wider environment.  

16th April Star Award 
Winners 

Values Award 
Respect and Reverence 

Class 1 Charlotte Phoebe 

Class 2 Alfie Leo 

Class 3 Tay & Thomas Luisa & Alannah 


